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Follow the Clues 
 
Have you ever stopped to ask “who seeks to gain the most from dividing our country?”  Think about 
it… 
 
Watching recent events in the news reinforces my opinion.  Unfortunately, most of us (including me) 
get our news online.  My reason?  I am tired of how manipulative news outlets have become.  So I 
seek news either by personal experience or online.  
 
For months now, I’ve seen fantastic and controversial headlines at every turn.  But I have found if I go 
and read the article, more often than not the headline makes a mountain out of mole-hill facts.  Too 
often, the facts do not back up the spectacular headline.  Why?? 
 
Because online media outlets make their money off of web traffic.  So the more controversial the 
headline might be, the more clicks they will get. 
 
And here, my friends, is the major rub:  we read the headline and assume it as fact without digging in 
and reading the article.  We have probably all been guilty of it.  Add the fact that we cannot trust 
everything just because it is online, and we have a real problem.  And if we are not careful, we won’t 
be able to climb out of this crater. 
 
In some cases, groups on the internet do indeed seek to divide us and even the article is full of 
untruth.  In some cases they don’t, but they contribute to it anyway with a sensationalism that does 
more harm than good.  All in the name of money….. 
 
Recently, Diana and I rode in an airport shuttle with a driver from another country.  He loved to talk 
and has been in the US long enough that his English was perfect.  He proceeded to tell us fantastical 
stories of conspiracy theories, espionage, and intrigue that goes all the way up to Pennsylvania 
Avenue.  (It was an exhausting ride). We realized towards the end that he wasn’t listening to us at all, 
and the best thing we could do was to let him talk. And, oh, the stories he told!!! 
 
Be careful what you believe.  Be careful of the sources you read.  And, for goodness sake, be careful 
what you write on social media.  Don’t contribute to the divide. 
 
United we stand, but divided we fall.  And we as a nation are more divided than ever before.  
 
Be the change that you want to see.  Everyday we, as the church, impact the world around us.  What 
will your impact be? 
 
David             
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Deacons Meeting 
Sunday, July 10 

At 5:00 pm 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through June 26, 2022 
 
Year to date needs………......$814,890.70 
Year to date receipt………….$695,888.23 

 
Come and visit the EBC Missions 
Counter in the Welcome Center.   
Keep updated with the  
information boards, handouts, 
and collection bins 
for items.   

 

EBC 
Missions 

Operation 
Christmas 
Child Items of 
the Month 

Pencils, Pencil Sharpeners, & Pens 

 
Business Meeting, Wednesday 

July 27 
 at 6:00 pm 

We will be voting on 

nominating team report. 
Deacon Nominee Response forms will be 
mailed out the first week of July. 
 If you receive a nomination request, 
please prayerfully consider it and return it 
to the church office by July 31st. 


